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We[come B(le )’ear
Al

We hope you had a
lovely summer, we can't
wait for a fun filled
term! We will be
learning about the Great
Fire of London until the
October half term and

we hope to hClVE’. some

PE Days

OU.F PE dQHS are every other
Tuesdag and every Wednesdag.

Please ensure your child’s PE kit s

in school every week.

Read'mg Books
_”’

Reading books will be changed every

week. PLE’,O.SE’, remember to read

regutarlg with your child and ensure

the reading record s signed - we

can't wait to start giving out

cechLf'Lca’cesl

A challenge for you...

Your challenge is to Be
Curtous at home and create
a fire safety poster. Talk to
the grown-ups in your house
and research online to see
what things you can do to be
safe at home. If you have
created a fire safety poster,
why not share it with us on

soctal media

(Twitter/Facebook).

Cereal BOX Plea

As part of our project, we are in

need of some fu[[—sted cereal

boxes. We would be very gratefuL
Lf you are able to send a cereal
box in with your child bg f\/\ondag
A0t September. Thank you all in

advance for your support in this!

s

One last ’chlng!

Please write your child's name in their lovely new jumpers
and remember to leave teddies, pencLL cases and other

precious Jchmgs safe at homel




